Mardon, Sarah (Licensing)

e ———
From: Shaw, Ian (Licensing) on behalf of Licensing
Sent: 20 October 2014 15:39
To: Mardon, Sarah (Licensing); Allison, Christine (Licensing)
Subject: FW: Licence Application for THE OCTAGON, CATTLE MARKET, SAINT
IVES,CAMBRIDGESHIRE
FYI
IS Shaw

Licensing Officer
Huntingdonshire District Council
Pathfinder House

St. Mary's Street
Huntingdonshire

PE29 3TN

Tel: 01480 387075

----- Original Message-----
From|
Sent: 20 October 2014 15:34

To: Licensing

Subject: Licence Application for THE OCTAGON, CATTLE MARKET, SAINT IVES,CAMBRIDGESHIRE

Re Licence Application for THE OCTAGON, Cattle Market, St Ives

20 October 2014

I would like to oppose the issue of a Licence application for THE OCTOGON under the 4 Licensing objectives listed in
the Licensing Act.

1. Prevention of crime and disorder
Bar/Restaurant/nightclub/live music indoor and outdoor would increase the public nuisance problems already in

the area particularly all night.

2. Public safety
I wish to stress that there is so far no real provision for pedestrians across the HDC carparks. Not much for Bus

Station either. To turn the Octagon into an all night entertainment area would make this central area even more
dangerous for all.

3. Protection of children from harm
The Cattle Market area is not safe for prams or toddlers as it stands. To squeeze some kind of inappropriate drinking

and entertaining establishment would make it even more unsafe.

4 Prevention of public nuisance
| object to the increase of noise. It is bad enough as it is. No amount of 24h cameras around the OCTAGON would

make any difference. We have some on HDC carparks already and so far they dont pick up on noise, car and buses
emissions, smokers ,cigarette butts and packets, beer cans, glasses, pizza boxes, discarded take away food,vomit.

Thank you for reading my letter,

Monique Alcott


smardon
Text Box


3 Cromwell Terrace
st Ives PE27 5JE, Cambs

Sent from my iPad





